
April 26, 2023

It is with great sorrow that our family and Shito-Ryu Karate-Do
Genbu-Kai International announces the passing of my brother
and Chief Instructor, Shihan Fumio Demura.  On the morning of
April 24, 2023, he passed peacefully while surrounded by his
loving family, friends, and students.  Although he is gone, his
legacy, fighting spirit, and unforgettable smile will live on
forever.  We respectfully request for privacy during this most
difficult time. Condolences may be sent to info@genbukai.org.
Information regarding the funeral and memorial service will be
forthcoming.

Sincerely,

Kinue Demura
Shito Ryu Karate Do Genbu Kai International  

Kinue Demura


	Page 1

